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JD/CM 

 

22nd May 2015   

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

We have been informed by the Education Transport Team that the bus 

service between Coates and Sir Harry Smith Community College will be 

terminated as of today.   

 

A short term solution has been put in to place whereby the company 

servicing this route will put on a larger than normal bus, which students 

living in Coates can apply for a seat on.  The cost of this will be £75 until 

the end of the school term in July.  

 

If you would be interested in this option, please complete a transport 

application form, which can be found on our College website  

www.sirharrysmith.cambs.sch.uk and return directly to the Education 

Transport Team, the address for which can be found on the application 

form.  

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
 

Jonathan Digby 

Principal  
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